
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 
 Tel:   020 7722 8500   
 Fax :  020 7722 5291 
 ​admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk   
 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 
31st January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
For a while now, we have noted that children are not always coming in with                             
the appropriate PE kit. PE is a compulsory part of the curriculum and we                           
require your child on their PE day to wear the appropriate kit for these                           
lessons. 
 
The correct kit for these lessons are: 
 

● Plain ​black shorts; 
● White t-shirt with our ​school logo; 
● Black crew neck jumper with our ​school logo​. 
● Suitable trainers  

 
 
We are encouraging children to arrive to school in tracksuits but it is                         
compulsory that they have shorts to change into for their lesson. It is really                           
important that children arrive with the correct PE kit to allow ease of                         
movement and comfort. 
 
The school sells white logo t-shirts and black logo crew neck jumpers every                         
Tuesday from 9:00am to 9:30am and every Wednesday from 3:00pm -                     
3:45pm. 
 
We’d like to remind parents to ensure they have labelled their child’s clothing                         
very clearly to avoid them accidentally misplacing so it can be returned to its                           
rightful owner. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Jordan Lawal & Dean Farrell 
The PE Team 
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